

Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965-2730

www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3928 - Fax: 845-920-0494

musichd@pearlriver.org

Dr. Robert RoelleAssistant Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction

Dear Pearl River School Community,

During the Board of Education meeting on August 11, the community was presented with the Re-Opening Plan for the opening of school in September. As part of that plan the Pearl River School District is offering the option for parents to choose between sending their children to school (in-person), in accordance with the hybrid model outlined in the re-opening plan, or to opt for a full-time remote learning program. Please refer to the Pearl River School District Re-Opening Plan for more information on the Hybrid Model Opens in a new browser tab.

Parents may request a full-time remote learning option for their children. Students with specific medical needs may also need to attend school remotely, full-time or temporarily. For students in grades Kindergarten through grade two, one teacher at each grade level (districtwide) will be identified to provide the daily instruction for the students at home. Should schools return to full, in-person enrollment, students learning at home will be re-enrolled in their assigned elementary school and a mid-year redistribution of all students on the grade level will likely occur (within the school). Students in grades three through twelve who will attend school remotely (full-time) will participate daily via remote connection, along with their classmates who are following the AA/BB rotation.

Parents interested in registering their child/ren for the full-time Remote Learning Option should contact your child's principal.

In order to give our principals enough time to balance classes prior to the start of the school year, we ask that parents submit their request on this form by August 21. Parents may also make transfer requests directly with the building principal if they want to enroll their child/ren in Full-Time Remote Learning after August 21. Students not planning to request the full-time Remote Learning Option do NOT need to register for the Hybrid Option.

If you have any questions about the remote learning option, please feel free to contact your child's principal, or me using the email address listed below.

Kind regards,

Robert J. Roelle, Ed.D.
Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction roeller@pearlriver.org